
Newbury Township Park Board 
 

Meeting Minutes 

July 12, 2018,  

Oberland Park 

Present: Judy Barnhart, Wayne Mansfield, Carol Draybek,  

Guests:   Marty Sanders, Todd Pavlovich, Craig & Curtis Borsi 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:10 p.m.,  

 

Guest Presentations 

Todd Pavolic stopped by after haying the front field asking if it was OK to install washed gravel 

on the hill at the northeast end of the woods which is getting eroded. He will stockpile the stone 

at the east end of the parking lot. He was concerned about emergency vehicles accessing the 

winding park trail. He was Okayed to proceed with trail work 

Curtis Borsi and his dad Craig presented his plans for a trash recycling receptacle for both 

Oberland and Veterans Park similar to the one Geauga Park District has at The Rookery. Inside 

will be two 55 gallon cans for garbage and one in the middle for recyclables. Judy suggested 

cutting a 2 liter bottle size hole to prevent garbage from being mixed with recyclables.  A door 

will be at one end for access to empty the cans. Container will be constructed of wood with metal 

latches. Curtis had sizes all drawn up. Discussed colors Oberland Park will be painted the same 

green as the shelter trim. Veterans Park will be painted white with a green roof. Cutis will raise 

the money for materials through family and friends. Needs to be done by Feb 2019 before he 

turns 18. 

Break for picnic dinner 

 

Oberland Park: 

Community Picnic: picnic will run from 11:00-1:00. Set up begins at 9:00 a.m. Rec Board will 

have about 5 people running games including corn hole, water balloon toss, volleyball, wiffleball. They 

ordered ribbons for the little kids. Social affairs catering will cook hotdogs, potato salad, beverages and 

watermelon 

  

 Dog Waste Disposal 

Option 3 with the dark section was selected for the signs made of heavy duty aluminum will cost 

$162.90 for two. Wayne asked about getting price for three 

 

Veterans Park 

A work date of Thursday, July 19 at 6:30 p.m. was selected to work on weeding the gardens. The 

total trail length around the play area is 710’ Glen met with the county engineer on specs for the 

trail paving then will go out for bid. 

2018 Events  

 

 

Next regular meeting Thursday, August 9, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at Oberland Park with a potluck 

picnic at 6:30 

 

Judy Barnhart– Newbury Park Board Secretary  


